
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 18th April 2024 

Hi Everyone,  

Welcome back everyone to the summer term! I hope you all had a lovely break over the holidays and are 

recharged ready to fly through this very busy term ahead! This half term only has 5 weeks remaining after 

this week so every school day must count as we have so much learning still to cover before the end of the 

academic year therefore every day attendance is really vital. All day, every day,  the Crossflatts Way!  As 

you are aware, we monitor attendance very closely, if your child is too unwell to attend school, it is 

important that you telephone the school office by 8.30am to inform us of your 

child’s absence.   

We have begun our half term with our new swimming pool, which the children have 

really enjoyed using. We had a little problem yesterday, which needed repairing and 

today the pool just needs to re heat back up to the appropriate temperature for 

comfortable swimming. Therefore we will be able to resume our swimming lessons on 

Friday. We will be able to catch up the two days missed in the final week of term so 

everyone has had their alloted time in the pool.  

You may recall before the holidays, our pupil parliament had planned a colour run to raise money for St 

Luke’s church referb of lighting. We had to post pone this due to the weather, we are aiming to complete 

the colour run next Friday. Friday 26th of April. Please send your child with old clothes and trainers which 

you are happy to have the special non toxic colour run powder adorned upon them. The children are 

excited to complete this charity event , lets hope the weather is kind to us. Please click this link to view 

more information from our pupil parliment: https://youtu.be/Ej45waIXDHA 

We have redesigned our website over the holidays and this will be launched on Monday, as part of this 

redesign, we had a video made, which tells the story of our school visually. If you have a moment, please do 

take a look as it really does capture so much of the magic of Crossflatts Primary School… 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F1p46CQkrkU 

Friends of Crossflatts  

Thank you again to everyone that took part and supported our Decorate an Egg competition last term. We 

raised £60 which will go towards our on-going iPad fundraiser. 

Our next meetings will be to Friday 3rd May at 9am in The Willows and Wednesday 8th May at 8pm via 

Zoom. Please email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk if you would like to attend. We will be continuing 

with our planning for Rose Day. 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our children is fundamental to all we do at Crossflatts Primary School and something we all 

take extremely seriously. As it is the beginning of a new term, I just wanted to remind you, who you can talk 

to should you ever have any concerns about any child in our school these are the people who will be able to 

help you immediately. We also have a ‘safeguarding concern’ button on our website where you can also 

report concerns.  

https://youtu.be/Ej45waIXDHA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F1p46CQkrkU
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Here’s to an exceptional half term ahead with lots of sunny days!  

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 


